
HAND IN HAND 
Doing Children’s Ministry Together at First Church of Lombard 
   

January 2021 

A Note From Miss Val  . 
 

With a new year comes new ideas about how to reach out and connect 
with FCL’s children… and our community! 
 

Chief among these new ideas comes from Mr. U (known to grown-ups as 
Lawrence Underwood, our Children’s Music Director).  See the article 
below on how EVERYONE can be part of a new 2021 series of videos  
reminding everyone that First Church is a church for all God’s children! 
 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me via email  
at vsutton@firstchurchoflombard.org; with questions about the videos, 
contact Mr. U at LUnderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org .     
 

       Val Sutton          

    Educational Ministries Coordinator 

 

YOU CAN HELP . . . 
 

We are looking for someone to maintain 
our children’s library, located in the  
hallway on the lower level of the church!  
Interested in helping organize books… 
and keep them organized?  Contact Miss 
Val for more information by emailing  
vsutton@firstchurchoflombard.org!   

ON THE CALENDAR. . . 
 

Wednesday, January 20  
2021 Playlist Videos/Photos Due! 
 

 

Use WeTransfer.com to send videos 
to lunderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org. 

Photos can be emailed directly. 
 

Be watching for new resources on www.fcol.org/agape-kids!  
New items added each week, including the FCL Registration Form. 

YOU ARE NEEDED to Help Create a  

Video of “Our Ultimate 2021 Playlist”! 
 

Everyone, whether they're young or just young-at-heart,  

is needed to help create "Our Ultimate 2021 Playlist."  
 

First, find a song that captures your hopes and dreams for this year.  

Then, create a video or take a photo to share that song with us by  

singing a bit of it or displaying the lyrics in some creative way!  Your 

photo or video could be singing, talking, drawing, painting, Lego  

sculpture, lyrics, word clouds. . .the possibilities are virtually endless! 

 

Then, use WeTransfer.com to send videos to lunderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org. 

Photos can be sent directly to that email address, but videos need to be uploaded. 
 

Videos must be received by WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 20!  

FCL’s Hopes & Dreams 

For 2021 

NOTE:  Due to copyright 

restrictions (boo!), we 

cannot include clips of 

the original artist  

performing the song. 
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